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The Acting Secretary of State of the United States
to the Canadian Ambassaglor to the Unated States

DEPARTMENT oF STATE

WasningTon, D.C., June 20, 1949.

ExceLLENCY:
I have the honor to acknowledge the receipt of your note of June 20, 1949,
and to confirm the understanding set forth therein regarding the agreement

between our two Governments to terminate the agreement relating to Irish
potatoes entered into through an exchange of notes on November 23, 1948.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

For the Acting Secretary of State:
WILLARD L. THORP




